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To Fallen Soldiers

Ml. Lawley Memorial.

The unveiling ceremony of the Mt.

Lawley Inglewood Fallen Soldiers'

Memorial . was performed on Sunday-

last by the Governor (accompanied

one, and the order of service most

impressive, the Archbishop dedicating

the imposing structure.

The attendance was a very large

onee, and the order of service most

appropriate. The 28th Battalion Band

(under Sgt. L. M. Price) was in at

tendance, and Miss Winnie Broad-

ley was in charge of. a juvenile choir

from the Mt. Lawley School.

Capt. G. K. Ryder commanded the

guard of honour drown from Head

quarters Company of the 28th Bat

talion, with colors. The Boy Scouts

were in charge of Scoutmaster Hol

land.

The Governor was welcomed to the

district by Mr. E. W. Hamer (as chair

man of the Perth Roads Board), and

Mr. J. Orr (the memorial committee

chairman) voiced the opinion of his

committee when he remarked "Proud

and satisfied, we stand beside our

completed work.

After the unveiling the "Last Post"

was sounded by Sgt. "R. Morgan and

during the playing of the Dead March

wreaths were deppsited on the base

of the Memorial by those present, that

from the committee, the work of

Mrs. Alexander, being composed of

poppies, intertwined with ivy, and

bearing the words, "Lest we Forget."

The speakers included Messrs. R. T.

Robinson, K.C., and McCallum Smith

M.L.A.
Erected at a cost of approximately

£3000 the Memorial reflects the great

est credit on the design of Messrs. :

Eales and Cohen (the architects) and

the contractors (Messrs. Wales and

Gillies).


